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September 13th 2016

Dear Parents/Guardians:

Tuesday, September 27th, 2016 is School Picture Day. Again this year, we are going with Lifetouch.
We are using the “proofing method” so the order forms will not be distributed until after the
photo shoot. There will be a choice of packages to order from as well as different backgrounds. As
well, you will also have a choice of additional backgrounds through Lifetouch’s website at
www.mylifetouch.ca which will accept credit card for payment. Orders placed through the school
should be cash only.

Lifetouch will photograph the 3d or more sibling from either St. Jerome or Sacred Heart, who
attends Sacred Heart for free however it must be clearly indicated on the order form that this
student is the 3rd child in the same family.

Students are reminded to bring their own comb or brush as we will not allow the students to share
them.

Yours in Catholic Education,

Mrs. Karen MacGregor,
Principal.
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